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NOTES & REMINDERS
Need to meet with Vianne or Neira? Remember to
schedule a time through the UWC Bookings page. This is
the best way to ensure we are available to chat with
you!

We have had several students contact us regarding
having trouble saving essays in their CASH applications.
When answering the essay questions, students must
strictly adhere to the minimum/maximum word
count provided. If you do not write at least the
minimum word requirement, the system will not save
your essay. Students are encouraged to write essays in
a word document and copy/paste essays to CASH. 

Winter Break Meal Plan -- Form Coming Soon, keep
an eye on your email! If you will be staying for some or
all of the Winter Break, you will need to fill out the form
to receive meal points for Winter Break. Your housing
remains open over the break.

25-26 Housing Contract Opens 25th November:
submit as soon as possible (within a week) to ensure
you secure on campus housing spot!
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https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OUUWCScholarsProgram@ou.edu/bookings/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OUUWCScholarsProgram@ou.edu/bookings/
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https://link.ou.edu/myhousingandfood

